
Circular ref: 035/2022 (REVISED) 

World Cup Party at Bay Avenue 
Dear Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be organizing a World Cup Party, a 
social activity specially for our Members this weekend. Event details are as 
follows: 

Date:  17 December 2022, Saturday 

Time:  7.00 pm onwards 

Venue:  Bay Avenue clubhouse 

This event is open to OFA Members and their spouse only. 

The event will kick-off with a dinner buffet, followed by a host of activities lined 
up for the evening which include a pool tournament, FIFA tournament (PS4), 
football trivia and penalty kick competition. 

We wrap up the evening with a live match viewing of the FIFA World Cup 3rd 
Place Play-off*. Come in your jerseys and cheer your team on to victory! 

* In the event the match proceeds into Extra Time or a penalty shootout, the
Bay Avenue clubhouse will extend its operating hours accordingly. 

We look forward to seeing you at the party. 

Members are encouraged to register their attendance with the OFA office for 
food preparation purposes. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

13 December 2022 

ENRIQUE TAN KIM HOCK                  ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
VP House Mgmt (Bay Avenue)             Honorary Secretary 




